
“�My son is my  
Safety Net partner.”



When you can’t view your energy bill in a timely manner, it’s nice to know 
someone you trust is there to help. You still manage your bill, and your Safety 
Net partner is not responsible for paying it. They’re just there to remind you 
when your bill is due and to be notified if your account becomes past-due. 

Here’s how it works:
• You designate your Safety Net partner
• Your partner receives a copy of your APS bills
• If needed, your partner reminds you when the bill is due or past-due
• Safety Net partners can set you up on payment arrangements

Designate your Safety Net partner at aps.com/safetynet.
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Pick someone to remind you  
when your bill is due. Extra peace of mind  

with “Guest Roles.”
Reminders can offer peace of mind 
you won’t miss a bill. But if you want 
help managing your APS account, 
you can assign a “guest” to your 
account. “Guests” are not financially 
responsible for the account, but can 
help keep an eye on it with you. Learn 
more about it at aps.com/guestroles.


